
22/10/2018 

MRS Taylor Bellomo 
- 98 Wakehurst Parkway PKWY 
Elanora Heights NSW 2097 
taylorbellomo@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

Attempting to construct a mobile phone tower this close to a number of schools is an outrage. 
This will be fiercely contested by the locals. Please make a decision in the best interests of 
your constitutionets - the people you are elected to represent - and do not allow this mobile 
phone tower to be built. You will be knowingly endangering the health of the elderly residents 
and small children who surround this proposed tower. Would you allow this to be built so close 
to your own children’s school or the retirement home your own parents live in? It must not go 
ahead! 
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